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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

In History this term, Year 1 and 2 are studying ‘Homes from the past’ and we are fortunate that we have 

some fantastic examples of Victorian homes close by at The Boat Museum. To support our pupils learning 

and understanding, we are going on a visit to the Boat Museum on Thursday 24th October. 

We will leave school at 9.20am and will return ready for home time. All children will need to wear full 

school uniform, although may wear suitable shoes such as trainers as we will be exploring for most of 

our visit. Please ensure your child also has a named waterproof coat. 

Throughout KS1, there are many school trips organised at no cost to parents/carers. However, this 

particular trip can only go ahead with a contribution of £4.50 per child (paid online.) This trip will also 

be heavily subsidised by the PTA. 

If you require a school packed lunch, please indicate this on the slip below. Alternatively, please send a 

packed lunch in a named, plastic or paper bag that we can dispose of once finished. Lunchboxes are not 

ideal and are at risk of getting lost on the trip. We also advise a snack and plenty to drink. 

Kind Regards 

 

 

The KS1 Team 


